
Original Message----- 
From: Roxane   
Sent: November-16-13 11:41 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Hydro increases 
 
 
EB-2013-0321 
 
My name is Roxane Larabie living at  
 
 
I am writing in concern to the purposed hydro increases. I am wondering how single 
parents, and single people, as well as low income families and people who are on a 
disability pension are expected to pay the new increase?  
 
I as a single mother of 2 struggle daily as it is to pay for my hydro now, we keep unused 
lights off tv's etc are never left on if unattended. Laundry is done in non peak hours 
which means I'm up half the night doing laundry to save a few cents BECAUSE I have 
too not because I want to.  
 
This increase is going to see many people living without hydro. People will not be able 
to afford such an outrageous increase the hydro will be cut off which means in most 
cases no heat, no refrigeration for the families food, no hot water to bath children, but it 
won't matter because sooner or later the children will be removed due to parents being 
unable to provide the necessaries of life. It is honestly very sad what society has come 
to on the last 20-30 years where people fear the worse for their families because large 
companies create reason to make such huge increase to bills people are already 
struggling to pay the bills there is no need for this large increase.  
 
I myself would like the companies proposing these increases to look into the accounts 
paying outrageous wages to their top employees and maybe pay back the loyal 
customers done money. No wonder people are turning to solar panels and wind mills.  
 
 
 
Roxane Larabie    
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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